
CLEEVES PRIMARY SCHOOL PARENT COUNCIL 
 

MINUTES OF MEETING (unconfirmed) 
 
Wednesday 11th October 2017 at Cleeves Primary – 6.15pm 
 
Present 
Nicola McIldoon (chair) (NM) 
Magi Cox-Dacre (vice chair) (MCD) 
Geraldine Grubb (secretary) (GG) 
Irene McKean (treasurer) (IMcK) 
Jeanette MacLean (JM) 
Ailsa MacKenzie (AMcK) 
Alison Byrne (AB) 
Tricia Bradford (TB) 
Shahzada Sohail (SS) 
John Hanvidge (JH) 
 
Apologies 
Susan Beaton (SB) 
Wullie Graham (WG) 
 
1 
Minutes from the last meeting were agreed.  
 
2 
Fun Day 
 
Our share of the money £386.79. 
 
Still waiting on £80.94 from Glasgow Homeless Network.  This is to get split three ways: Burnbrae 
Childrens Centre and 3 Hills Community Garden. 
 
3 
AGM – 4th October 2017 
 
Feedback forms issued to parents to find out why they were unable to attend.  As attendance was poor. 
 
Only 16 responses received – majority of people working.   
 
PC need more parents to become involved as at present most of the organizing is being carried out by 
MCD & IMcK.  Whilst they are happy to carry on doing as much as they can they do need some 
assistance.   
 
Due to the lack in parent interest we are unable to do other activities with the kids for example regular 
discos etc.  
 
PC brainstormed looking for ideas to show off what the parent council does 



 Maybe look at doing something in the gym hall for the forthcoming parents evening; market 
stall 

 Family night – pizza & movie night? 

 Giving out flyers asking for the parents to volunteer their time for activities for the kids 

 As most of the updates for the school are now on twitter can the minutes be uploaded onto this 
platform and then attached onto the PC Facebook page for parents to get a flavour of what is 
happening at the school and how we need HELP!!  There is 316 followers on the school twitter 
page however this does include other schools too.  
 

4 
21st Poverty Week – Gowanbank School 
 
Anyone who would like a stall at this event should contact the school direct.  Tables are free. 
 
5 
Community Police 
 
Unfortunately they were unable to attend tonight – Police are coming into the school to do a 
presentation on Cyber Bullying.  
 
6 
Parent Council Accounts 
 
These are to be audited as soon as possible.  Accountant has been lined out to carry out the work. 
 
AOB 
 
Funds of approx. £1500 has been secured from Thriving Places.  This will be forthcoming next year.  
 
Email addresses to be updated: JM, AB, JH, MS 
 
 
Please remove Sam Phillips from future minutes. 
 
Car Boot sale booked for 24th March 2018. 
 
Reminder of future dates for the PC meetings; 
 
29th November 2017 
17th January 2018 
28th February 2018 
25th April 2018 
 
Next meeting Wednesday 29th November 2017 at 6.15pm.  
 
Meeting closed at 6.55pm.  
 
 


